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The last thing we need is yet another tax that ALWAYS ends up being paid by the 

end user, you and I. Especially one that goes to fund "non-profit" NGO'S. Come on, 

stop ripping us off. As your constituent I demand a NO vote in opposition to this bill. 

Oregon is already known as a state that is not business friendly, are you trying to 

drive up unemployment? Become less attractive to new or expanding businesses? 

With new tarrifs comes new opportunities, maybe we should be focusing on attracting 

new industries, revitalizing our ports, put efforts is stimulating growth, not stunting it. 


